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Dear Parent/Carers

The Year 1 topic this half term is ‘Meet the Medievals', so we have organised a trip to Conisbrough
Castle; a castle built in Doncaster during the medieval period and is part of English Heritage.

It will be an exciting and engaging day where history will be brought to life as children explore the
grounds of the historic site and take part in a workshop to discover what Medieval life was like for
those living in a castle. | am sure you will agree that this will be a great opportunity for the children to
enjoy, learn and understand some aspects of Medieval life.

The trip will be on Thursday, 25 January 2018. We will be travelling by coach and will be leaving
school at 9.00am and will arrive before the end of the school day. As part of the discovery visit will be
outdoors, please ensure your child is suitably dressed with a warm waterproof coat and sturdy shoes
or boots, suitable for a muddy environment, this is especially important at this time of year where the
weather can be cold, wet and windy.

We do, however, need to ask parents to make a voluntary contribution of £9.80 per child, which
includes transport and taking part in the discovery workshop. Please return the permission slip and
payment by not later than Monday, 22 January 2018. This will enable us to ensure that it is
financially viable for the trip to take place. Payment can be made by cash (exact amount in a named
sealed envelope please) or cheque, payable to ‘Hunter’'s Bar Infant School’.

We will require three parent volunteers from each class to support on the trip. It is not possible for
younger siblings to accompany parent helpers. If you are able to help us on the day, please speak to
your child’s class teacher.

All children will need a packed lunch for this trip. If you previously completed the slip to request a
school packed lunch, then this will be provided (please note drinks are not provided with school
packed lunches). If not, then please ensure that you provide a packed lunch for your child. If you are
not sure if you completed the slip, then please feel free to check with the school office. Please
remember that no fizzy drinks or glass bottles are allowed.

Yours sincerely

Hawaah Embury Kathy Leedham JoFrancisy  Hanna Hamed
Jill Rackham Eemma Buice Mauilen Mapdy  _Joanne Beaton

The Year 1 Team
~ Reply Slip - Year One —Connisbrough Castle - January 2018
I give permission for my child ........... L - - - (PP to go

to Connisbrough Castle on Thursday, 25 January 2018

I'enclose a contribution of £9.80 towards the cost of the trip Yes O No O



